CITY OF BELLVILLE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL

JANUARY 21. 2025

The Regular City Council Meeting has been Cancelled due to the projected weather on Tuesday,
January 21, 2025 and moved to Thursday, January 23, 2025 at 5:30 p.m.

ATTEST:

James Harrison, Mayor
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Rachael Lynch, TRMC, CMC
City Secretary
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